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James Feenan - Fwd: Private Road Petition RN 2020-0002

NECEIVE
ol i ** JUN 26 20

Date:  6/26/2020 2:33 PM
Subject: Fwd: Private Road Petition RN 2020-0002 Planning & Building Services

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> NHM ART <hon2mar@gmail.com> 6/26/2020 10:38 AM >>>
May 26, 2020

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to notify you in writing that my Husband (Alan N Marshall) and myself (Nola Hontou-Marshall)
owners of parcel 105-220-16 oppose the renaming of the road serving our parcel. The access driveway to
our parcel is approximately 20 feet from the turn off of Ridgewood Road to what you want to re-name Old
Boy Scout Road. We have never had a problem with Cal-Fire or anyone else finding us. Our address is
marked at the beginning of the access driveway and also at the entrance to our parcel. We feel that re-
naming and re-issuing a new address to our parcel will cause more confusion for emergency services and
others, not to mention the cost of implementing such a plan will be quite extensive.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Nola Hontou-Marshall
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